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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 8th December 2017 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope this newsletter finds you and your families warm and well!  

The first flurries of snow this morning; hope it did not hinder your journey. If you are 

ever unsure whether the school is open or closed, do check the Bucks website.  Just 

goggle Bucks CC and the page will pop up. All school closures for the county are listed on 

this site. Thank you. 

A- life 

This week, we had a visit from A-life. The children all took part in a healthy living 

workshop in the morning and a fitness session in the afternoon. The children have a flyer 

with other information and things to do. Please check your child’s book bag if you have 

not seen it. 

School Payment 

The school does not keep or manage cash. Therefore when paying for a school trip or 

any other school event, we ask that you pay by cheque. 

Land End Carol Concert - 6.30pm today. 

Please meet Mrs Emma Leigh this evening at 6.15pm at the village hall. 

 

Other dates for your diary next week. 

9.12.17 Christmas Fair - 12.00 – 3pm 

13.12.17 Nativity Performance - 2.15pm 

14.12.17 Nativity Performance - 6pm 

15.12.17. Film Night - 3.15 – 5.15 

19.12.17 Christmas Celebrations at the Church – 12.45 

School closes for Christmas after the church service at 1.30pm 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

New 

Sat 9.12.17 Christmas Fayre 

Wed 13.12.17 EYFS and KS1 

Nativity. 2.15-3.15pm 

Thu 14.12.17 EYFS and KS1 

Nativity 6pm 

Fri 15.12.17 Film night 

Tue 19.12.17 Christmas 

celebrations at the church. 

12.45pm 

Tue 19.12.17 School finishes 

1.30pm 

 

INSET Days 

 3.1.18, 29.3.18, 4.6.18 

Open                          Close 

Autumn Term 2017: 

Mon 30.10.17  Tue 19.12.17 
 

Spring Term 2018 
Thu 4.1.18              Fri 9.2.18 

Mon 19.2.18    Wed 28.3.18 

 

Summer Term 2018 
Mon 16.4.18        Fri 25.5.18 

Tue 5.6.18          Tue 24.7.18 
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And finally, I have enjoyed getting to know all the children this week. I have now started to get to know the siblings and 

also you, the parents! 

 Mrs Groom’s operation was successful last week and she is now able to walk very short distances, with some 

improvement every day. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend. 

 Mrs Zeun 

Interim Headteacher 


